
 
 
Could you help us support inclusive communication for all in Wales? 
 
We know that thousands of people across Wales experience communication difficulties 
every day. In partnership with a range of charities, we have created the Communication 
Access symbol and training to support inclusive communication for all. We want to ensure 
that we hear from Welsh speakers with communication difficulties and are excited to be 
creating a Welsh version of Communication Access this year. 
 
Are you a Welsh speaker? Have you had lifelong communication difficulties or experienced 
any communication difficulties resulting from conditions such as a stroke, head and neck 
cancer or dementia? We would love to hear from you by Wednesday 5 June 2025.  
 
We are looking for several individuals over the age of 18 who would be willing to be filmed 
sharing their experiences of communication difficulties over the summer, what helps and 
what doesn’t. Your involvement will be vital to ensuring that support improves for people 
with communication difficulties across Wales.    
 
You can see examples from the English version of the Communication Access training and 
review more background on the initiative. For an informal chat about the opportunity or to 
show your interest in the opportunity, please contact Caroline Walters by e-mailing 
Caroline.walters@rcslt.org or phoning 029 2002 5585. 
 
We are really looking forward to hearing from you. 
 

 

https://communication-access.co.uk/
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